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REFERENCE LETTER FOR BELLE STAMMERS

To Whom It May Concern,

| am pleased to write this reference letter for Miss Belle Stammers who has been a valuable
member of our team for the past one and a half years.

Belle first joined us on work experience as she began her School Based Traineeship for her
Certificate Ill in Dental Assisting in Year 11. After seeing her potential and great interest in
the dental profession, we offered her an official position to complete her training here at
New Leaf Dentists in October 2023. In Sept 2024, Belle successfully attained her dental
assisting qualifications while balancing her studies as a Year 12 student at Central Coast
Sports College.

From the very Beginning, Belle demonstrated a strong commitment to learning and growth.
She quickly adapted to the fast-paced environment of our dental practice and displayed
enthusiasm in mastering the skills required for the role. Belle’s ability to absorb new
information and apply it effectively in real-world situations is well regarded.

Beyond technical skills, Belle has shown great professionalism and reliability. She is always
punctual, well-prepared, and eager to contribute to the team’s success. Her positive
attitude and willingness to take on additional responsibilities have made a significant impact
on our practice.

| am confident that Belle will excel in her future academic pursuits and any professional
challenges she may face. | highly recommend her for her university applications and am
excited to see all that she will accomplish in the future.

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Principal Dentist and Director of New Leaf Dentists

New Leaf Dentists Shop 2, Erina Plaza, 210 Central Coast Highway, Erina, NSW 2250 (02) 4367 - 6222
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